
RRSC MEETING MINUTES MONDAY MARCH 11, 2024 

7:14 pm.  Meeting called to order by Club treasurer Brian Chandler.   

Minutes read from Monday February 26th, 2024. 

Motion made by Steve Magnuson to approve meeting minutes.  Motion 
seconded by Jim Johnson. 

NEW BUSINESS- Brian Chandler 

 Received $4,654.67 stipend #2 of #4 from State of Minnesota DNR 
via city of East Grand Forks, MN.  Deposited check. 

Snowmobile trails officially close on March 31st, 2024.  Winter regular 
meetings will adjourn at the end of regular meeting and spring celebration 
set for Monday April 8, 2024 6 pm.  Meeting and dinner will be held at EGF, 
MN VFW Club  Social 5 pm dinner and meeting 6 pm. 

Dinner choice between Meatballs or stuffed chicken breast dinner, 
creamy new red potatoes, baby glazed carrots, salad, roll & dessert.  
CA$H bar.  Dinner cost between $ 18 & $ 19 plus tax & tip. 

RSVP  your choice to Brian 218-779-3056 by March 31st , 2024. 

Annual board elections will be held at spring celebration dinner meeting.  
3 board positions will be filled.   

Brian Chandler & Scott Pearson’s 3 year terms are up this fall. 

Steve Magnuson is the current trail coordinator and will be retiring after 
many years of service to the Red River Snowmobile Club.  

Brian Chandler nominated Jim Johnson local Arctic Cat dealer for board.  
Brian Chandler nominated R. Scott Pearson Home of Economy owner for 
board.  Brian Chandler nominated Todd Thingelstad for Trail coordinator.   
Brian Chandler nominated Kristina Reuter for club secretary.  R. Scott 
Pearson nominated Brian Chandler local businessman for board. 

All nominations due by Wednesday March 27th, 2024. 

Discussed possibility of new grant in aid trail from EGF to Alvarado.  
Currently RRSC pays for all expenses of this trail.   



RRSC is officially a non-profit charity 501-c3 under the IRS tax code. 

Applied for North Dakota State Gaming License on July 19, 2023.  Paid 
$175 application fee.  Still under review as of March 11, 2024.  

If RRSC is granted a ND gaming license… talked about the possibility of 
building a club house to store and repair the clubs trail groomer and a 
place to hold future meetings. 

Steve Magnuson trail coordinator read trail report and discussed letter 
from DNR in regards to the great shape of the trail audit and we need to 
order a few more signs from Department of Natural Resources.  Steve said 
that he already placed the order for more trail signs in December. 

$50 door prize drawing was won by Mike Boucher Region 1 Director 
MNUSA. 

Motion made to adjourn the meeting.  Seconded by Brian Chandler 

Meeting adjourned at 8:10 pm. 


